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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad St. 
Columbus, OH 43215 . 

3 January 2017 

Dear Public Utilities Commission, 

I am writing to express my opposition to Dayton Power & Light's plan to raise their fixed-rate 
residential fee by more than 200% in case number 15-1830-EL-AR. Such a move will affect low-
income and low-use customers most heavily, at a time when many in our state have ti'ouble making 
ends meet. Rather than raise fixed-rate "customer charges" for residential customers, DP&L should be 
rewarding low-use customers and encouraging energy efficiency. I would be willing to pay more for 
renewable energy, but it should not fall upon the consumer to subsidize fossil fuels ynth heavily 
increased rates. 

Sincerely, 

Corine Tachtiris 
312 W Center College St. 
Yellow Springs, OH 45387 
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